WeCAN Board Meeting
June 18, 2019

The board welcomed Matt Richman from Kaya was voted in as a new board member at large.
There was an official vote and he was voted in unanimously.

The next point was to discuss the WeCan 10-year anniversary celebration planned for August.
Potential venues were discussed, as well as dates, sustainable waste disposal, games,
activities, and other details. $350 was approved for food trays for the event.

The next discussion was about voting on rezonings. Rezonings are often very divisize and
require an exhaustive amount of effort from the volunteer board members. The discussion was
on whether WeCan should continue to write letters of opposition or support for coming projects
that are under a certain volume or even in general and also how best to deal with these
situations without overwhelming our volunteers. Discussion is ongoing.

Next the August and September general meeting agendas were discussed.



